

Student's Stationery for the Academic Year 2016-2017

Dear Parents,

Best Regards,

Dr. Mohammed

Attached are the stationery requirements for your child for 2016-2017. We are pleased to announce a new service to you. We encourage you to purchase the stationery from the bookshop stands available in our school Reception, as it has a good quality items, and the packages are arranged according to our school requirements.

There will be three stationery <u>pick-up</u> days. You are welcome to source the stationery set on 18,19 and 20 September 2016 from 9.00 am - 3.00 pm.

For this purpose please choose one of the following choices:

- I would like to purchase the stationery from the recommended bookshops, and
 I will fill the form below
- I would like to purchase the art supplies only from the recommended bookshops.
- I would like to purchase the stationery from different source, according to the attached stationery list.

	Hand this slip to the bookshop's clerk in the school reception
	 Indicate the following information to purchase the stationery packages
,	tudent's Name:
(irade:
	otal amount to be paid:
	Note: Payment is due when order is collected